
To:             HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL. 

 
FROM:         Dave Maroney, City Administrator. 

SUBJECT:   O’Gorman Addition. 

DATE:          May 2, 2019. 

 

BACKGROUND. 

 

On June 5, 2018 the City Council approved Resolution No.2358 relating to the 

Preliminary Plat for the O’Gorman Addition. The location of this development is 

identified by the accompanying map prepared by WSB Engineers. Since approval of this 

Preliminary Plat, various site improvements have been completed including installation 

of municipal water and sanitary sewer services. The applicant is seeking additional time 

before completing the Final Plat for this development. Section 151.077 (N) of the 

Subdivision Ordinance requires that a Final Plat be filed within one (1) year of approving 

the Preliminary Plat unless an extension request is submitted in writing by the applicant 

and approved by City Council. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION. 

 

The applicant has requested approval by the City Council to extend the period to submit a 

Final Plat for the O’Gorman Addition to June 5, 2020. Staff believes that a one (1) year 

extension is reasonable and requests approval by the Council. 






